
Good Afternoon: 
 
I would like to go on the record as supporting a national popular vote.  All votes should be equal.  
Candidates for office should campaign in all states, not just a select few “swing states.”  “Winner-take-all 
states in particular skew the electoral results.  It is time for our nation to follow the fundamental 
“democratic” principle and allow democratic outcomes.  It is not fair for citizens of just 12 states to elect 
the President of the United States. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jeanie Ogden 
576 S Spruce St 
Sisters OR  97759 
 
206-902-0700 
 


